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Re: letter request for IWMP of Caguray Watershed

1 message

Vida Carandang <wjcarandang@up.edu.ph> Mon, Feb 21, 2022 at 10:27 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Hi Milner,
Sorry for asking. Carandang ka rin. My husband is Wilfredo Carandang from SPC but originally from Batangas. Thanks ha
Milner. Ok lang ako mangulit ha. Kaninao ako mag follow up na offcie. Hope youcan asist me in providing contact names

and numbers. Many thanks again.

On Mon, Feb 21, 2022 at 10:20 AM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Ma'am/Sir,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Records Section
for routing and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2022-79633.

Thank you and stay safe.
MILNER M. MACARANDANG
Administrative Assistant lll

PMD/RICTU Staff

On Mon, Feb 21, 2022 at 9:21 AM Vida Carandang <vgcarandang@up.edu.ph> wrote:
Hi,

Attached is our letter request for the copy of the ntergrated Watershed Management Plan of the Caguray Watershed.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.
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